
 

CITY OF INDEPENDENCE 

AIRPORT BOARD  

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Airport Board   

FROM: Brett Soukup Airport Manager  

DATE OF MEETING: March 6 th,2024 

ITEM TITLE: Young Eagles Kids Fly Free May 4th  

 

DISCUSSION: 

John Dutch is the coordinator for the Eagles event. John came to the airport on February 14th to discuss 
the event and where he was planning on setting everything up. In the past, they set up on the south side 
of the airport terminal building and used the small overhead door. They like to put their trailer right next 
to the terminal building and rope of the South and the East side of the building for this.          

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. Staff recommends that we think about putting this event on 
the North apron for safety. We think it would be much easier to keep people organized. This will allow 
them to put their trailer right next to the LP tanks. They will have a great chance to advertise this event 
and still be able to get everyone's picture taken next to the trailer. P&N will allow them to be inside to do 
the paperwork. There is a walkthrough door on the north side of the terminal building that they will be 
able to utilize to have people come and go from.      

 


